
OUR MISSION!
The Johnson Ohana Charitable Foundation is a non-profit 
public charity founded in 2008 by Jack and Kim Johnson to 
promote positive and lasting change within communities by 
supporting organizations that focus on environmental, art, 
and music education. 

2011 HIGHLIGHTS!
Since 2008, the Johnson Ohana Charitable Foundation’s 
specific funding theme has focused on supporting sustainable 
local food systems, including school & community gardens, 
nutrition education, and farm to school initiatives. Grants also 
continue to support plastic free initiatives, healthy oceans, 
and environmental education. Wrapping up Jack Johnson’s 
“To The Sea” tour donations, over $61,000 was directed to !
All At Once Non-Profit Partners in Australia and New Zealand.!!
In 2011, support for youth music and arts education grew, 
including grants for school and community based music and 
arts programs, and purchase of instruments and art supplies. 
Including All At Once donations, a grant total of $239,910 was 
distributed to non-profit organizations in 2011.

GRANTEE SPOTLIGHT

SUSTAINABLE COASTLINES partnered 
with All At Once on Jack Johnson’s New Zealand 
tour, engaging their community in beach clean-
ups and coastline protection.

HAWAII YOUTH SYMPHONY connects young 
people in Hawaii with music education, through 
low-cost “Music in the Clubhouse” and String 
Academy programs.
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Please visit www.JohnsonOhana.org for !
a complete list of grantees and grant guidelines

2011 CONTRIBUTIONS - $239,910

*Funding percentages vary from year to year
GROWINGGREAT inspires children and adults 
to adopt healthy eating habits through science-
based school garden and nutrition education 
programs in Southern California.
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